



03 March 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian

Annual School Survey 2021

Every year we conduct a survey of all our parents and pupils/students which we use in our school improvement process. Please see the "You said, We did" page on your school's website to see examples of outcomes in the past (as this is the first time for Cranbury, they will not have this page yet).

Due to Covid-19, recent provisions have not been typical, but we would like to have this snapshot as it is useful for us to understand what is going well and what we could do better. Most of the questions do not relate specifically to Covid-19 provisions as schools have collected feedback on this separately. Please try and answer from your experience since September in the broadest terms.

Parent Survey

The link to the parent survey is: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/YN3DGT7



If you have more than one child at the setting you only need to answer the survey **once** for all children.

Pupil/Student Survey

Please note that the online survey is

- For all students at our secondary schools, at Hamilton School and at Cranbury College in Key Stage 3, 4 and 5.
- For Great Hollands Primary School pupils between Years 3 and 6.

For pupils at Cranbury College Primary and at Great Hollands Primary (between nursery and year 2) will do a shorter survey with their teachers when they are in school.

The link to the pupil/student survey is: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/2XY2TNB

Time will be given during remote learning or within school for pupils/students to complete this.



We estimate it will take less than 10 minutes to complete. Please note, these surveys do not hold IP addresses so **you will need to fill out the survey in one session.**

Please can I ask you to encourage your child to complete the online survey as their voice is really important to us.

Data protection:

- The survey is being hosted and analysed by a third party, Anwen Page, a professional researcher.
- Neither Anwen Page, nor the Trust, will have access to your name and email address unless you choose to disclose this. If you do choose to disclose your name and email address at the end of the survey in order to receive a personal response, this will not be kept.

As well as rating scales, there are open questions. These will be read and analysed by Anwen Page and me, and summarised for the schools. Only comments from parents or pupils/students requesting a personal response will be shared with the relevant headteacher.

If you have any questions regarding the survey or you or your child would like a paper copy of the survey to complete, please email: anwen@apageresearch.co.uk. If your child has any questions regarding the survey, they should speak to their teacher/key worker.

The surveys will close on Wednesday 24 March, please complete as soon as you can. I would like to thank you in advance for your time and, as always, for all your support and commitment to the schools.

Yours sincerely

Miss M Davies

Mousto

Chief Executive Officer